OCKER & CROCKER

: ATTORNEYS AT LAW

PATRICK D. CROCKER
patrick@crockerlawfirm.com

August 9, 2013

Dave Danner, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

Attn: Records Center

PO Box 47250

Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: BCN TELECOM, INC.

Dear Mr. Danner:

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) authorized NUI
Telecom, Inc. (“Company”) to resell long distance telecommunication services in Docket No.

UT-011451 on February 27, 2002 and at a later date changed the corporate name to BCN
TELECOM, INC.

With Commission approval, the Company intends to expand authority to include local exchange
service. The Company respectfully requests that the Commission authorize expanding the

company’s authority to include local exchange service, and amend the Commission’s records
accordingly.

Also enclosed is a duplicate copy of this letter. Please date-stamp the duplicate and return it in
the enclosed postage-paid envelope.

Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please contact the undersigned at (269)
381-8893 or by email at patrick@crockerlawfirm.com.

PDC/tld

cc:  Tina Leipski, TLeipski@utc.wa.gov

The Kalamazoo Building | 107 West Michigan Avenue, Fourth Floor Kalamazoo, Michigan 49007

T 269.381.8893 } F 269.381.4855



